
PUBLIC MEETING 
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

CAMERON CITY COUNCIL 
February 20, 2024 

6 p.m. 
 
The City Council may be attending The Cameron Chamber of Commerce Banquet at The Venue at Railfan, 101 
East Main Street, Cameron, Texas. 
 
A QUORUM OF CITY COUNCIL MAY OR MAY NOT BE PRESENT.  NO ACTION OF THE BOARD WILL BE TAKEN AT 
THIS MEETING. 
 
 
I certify that this notice was posted on the bulletin board outside City Hall, 100 South Houston Avenue, 
Cameron, Texas, on the 16th day of February 2024 at or before 4:00 p.m. 
 
______________________________________________ 
Amy Harris, City Secretary 


